Books to read
This half term we will be using
lots of books to support our
learning. If you don’t have these
books at home, you can use the
QR codes below to watch them
on YouTube.
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Our topic is ‘Minibeasts’. We will be learning about caterpillars
and how they grow into butterflies. Each class will have some
caterpillars that we will be watching very carefully so we can

changed into butterflies we will let them fly off to a new home!
We will also be learning about worms, slugs and snails.
Towards the end of the year, we will start to learn about things
that might be under the sea, and pirates, to help us with the
learning the children will be starting in Year 1.

see how much they grow and change. When they have(l

In phonics, we will
about alternative ways to represent
some of the phonemes we already

be learning
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reading.
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children to use these in their writing
as well as recogmsmg them in their

In maths we will be learning about grouping and sharing, which is the beginnings of multiplication
and division. You could help your child with this by involving them when you are sharing things
out at home. We will also be looking at patterns, pattern rules and pattern relationships. Being
able to recognise and build patterns can help with understanding of number. We will be thinking
about building models and how to give clear instructions to each other to build models, using

accurate positional language. We will also be improving mapping skills.
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